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To,                                    Date: 15.06.2024 
The Manager 
BSE Limited 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street 
Mumbai-400001 
 
   
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Unit: Mudunuru Limited (Scrip Code: 538743) 
 
Sub: Delay in submission of financial results for the period / year ended March 31st 2024 
 
Ref: Message from BSE through Communication module dated 12.06.2024 
 

*** 
 
We acknowledge the receipt of your message on the above subject and furnish necessary clarification / 
explanation, as directed. 
 
 
The financial results for the quarter and year ended 31.03.2024 were considered by the Board at its 
meeting held on 30.05.2024 which concluded at 08:00 p.m.  
 
The Financial results so approved together with the required annexures, supposed to have been 
submitted to BSE before 08:30 p.m. on 30.05.2024. The Company management was under the 
impression that the results were accordingly submitted to the Exchange. However, it was noticed on 
01.06.2024 in the late evening that there was an honest omission in submission of the results and the 
financial results were immediately submitted then by around 11:29 p.m. on 01.06.2024. 
 
We humbly submit BSE that this is only an accidental and unintentional omission. The Company is in 
losses for the quarter and year ended 31.03.2024 and is striving the best to strengthen the turnover and 
improve the income. 
 
Therefore, we request Hon’ble BSE to take a lenient view on the above laps for this time and we assure 
that the Company complies with all regulations and directions of the Exchange scrupulously. 
 
 
Thanking You 
Yours Faithfully 
 
For Mudunuru Limited 
 
   
 
Madhusudan Raju Mudunuru  
Managing Director 
(DIN- 00471678) 
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